
Jason OConnor <jasonoc505@gmail.com>

Neighborhood Meeting about Future Development Application 

Jason OConnor <ocbros.com@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 7, 2019 at 8:29 AM
To: Gideon Karni <gkarni@aol.com>
Bcc: bunmii007@aol.com, carolamorris@aol.com, elisha@unm.edu, jschuetz@unm.edu

January-7-2019
 
ATTN: 
Carol Morris with McDuffie Twin Parks NA
Mark Hyland with McDuffie Twin Parks NA
Elisha Allen with Summit Park NA
Jan Schuetz with Summit Park NA
 
Dear Neighborhood representa�ves, 
We will be submi�ng the variance applica�on tomorrow for a city hearing regarding the carport in front of the house on 3440 Calle
Del Monte NE, 87106. This means the hearing will be 9:00 am on Wednesday, January 16. Feel free to contact me if you have any
ques�ons. Thank you.
Sincerely,
Jason O’Connor
O’Connor Brothers Design Build
PO Box 6095
Albuquerque, NM 87197
Tel. 505-980-3157
Email ocbros.com@gmail.com
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